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Pembroke House

From the Acting HM
What an exciting and rewarding term it has been—a term filled with learning, creativity, and
unforgettable experiences. It’s hard to believe that it has already been five weeks since I
stepped into the incredible role of Acting Housemistress. In that short time, the girls, with all
their spirit, dedication, and brilliance, have made this term truly special.
Reflecting on the highlights, the Year 13s returned from their break and jumped straight into
their mock examinations. It was undoubtedly a challenging start, but they faced it with
determination and resilience. Some pupils soared, while others may not have received the
results they had hoped for.

However, I want to remind them that these mocks are not the final measure of their abilities, they are stepping
stones. Now is the time to stay focused, push through, and give it their all in the upcoming A-level exams. I have no
doubt that their hard work will pay off.
Beyond academics, the girls shone in their co-curricular activities. They participated enthusiastically in the inter-
House Recitation, securing second place in the junior category and first place in the senior category—an outstanding
achievement! Their talent and confidence were equally on display during Cabaret, where their performances were
nothing short of spectacular. It was clear to everyone watching that these girls are true stars in the making.
One of the standout moments this term was House Netball. The girls showed passion and determination, giving their
absolute best. They attacked fiercely, defended courageously, and played their hearts out for Pembroke. Their
teamwork and sportsmanship made me immensely proud.
And finally, the Sixth Form Dinner and Céilí was a breathtaking affair. Wow, just wow! The girls arrived looking
absolutely stunning in their elegant dresses, making the evening feel even more magical. They enjoyed a wonderful
dinner and danced the night away—a beautiful and fitting way for our Sixth Formers to celebrate as they near the
end of their school journey.
I am incredibly proud of everything the girls have achieved this term and all that they have yet to accomplish. Their
dedication, spirit, and kindness never cease to inspire me. I am truly privileged to be part of their journey and look
forward to all the wonderful moments yet to come.
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HOUSE
ANNOUNCEMENTS!

From the Wellbeing Ambassadors

As Wellbeing Ambassadors, we are dedicated to supporting everyone in the House—whether they
need a boost during tough times or simply a reason to smile. This term, we’ve been busy running a
variety of events, including the Try Not to Laugh Challenge and the Easter Egg Hunt, which brought
plenty of fun and laughter to our Wellbeing Wednesdays.

Looking ahead to next term, we’re excited to continue creating more opportunities to promote
positivity and connection. However, with exam season approaching, we’ll be placing a stronger
focus on supporting our Year 11 and Year 13 pupils as they prepare for their GCSEs and A-levels. We
know this can be a stressful time, and we’ll be here to help provide a little extra encouragement
along the way.

We want to take this opportunity to wish all the girls the very best of luck with their exams. Your
hard work and dedication will pay off, and we are all rooting for you!

We hope everyone enjoys a restful and refreshing Easter break and returns ready to embrace the
summer ahead. 

We bid a heartfelt 
farewell to Charlotta L 
as she returns to Germany.

Charlotta has truly been 
an integral part of the 
House, and her vibrant 
spirit and contagious 
smile will be deeply missed
by everyone who had the pleasure of being
around her.

As a House, we wish her all the best for the
future. Though she may be heading off to
new adventures, she will always be a part of
Pembroke. 

IMPORTANT 
DATES!

Year 9: 
Examinations commence on 5th May.

Year 10: 
Examinations commence on 23rd April.

Year 11: 
Study leave begins on 8th May.

Year 13: 
Study leave begins on 12th May.

Good luck to everyone preparing for their
exams—stay focused, do your best, and

remember to take care of your wellbeing
during this busy time!
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